
 

26th September 2021 
 
Adarsh Murugesan 
President 
Sprouting Youth Foundation 
34079 Webfoot Loop Fremont CA 94555 
 
 
Dear Adarsh 
 
Namaste! Greetings from Chinmaya Vishwavidyapeeth, in India. 
 
It is with gratitude that I acknowledge the donation of $700 on 
15th July 2021 made to our partner organization CORDUSA.  
 
I confirm that this donation is intended for use for scholarships 
for underprivileged students at Chinmaya Vidyalayas in India.  
 
Please convey our thanks to the Board of the Sprouting Youth 
Foundation. I also understand that you and your brother conduct 
several programs for raising money for charitable purposes in 
India and the US. I congratulate you for your service spirit.  
 
When you do travel to India, please do include Kochi, Kerala in 
your itinerary so you can see what is happening at the University 
as well. 
 
 
Thank You, once again 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NM Sundar 
Executive Secretary 
Chinmaya Vishwavidyapeeth 
 
Copy to Swami Anukoolananda, Dr. AppaRao Mukkamala 
 

N Minakshisundar


